
II 1111#111 
13 January 2015 

Mr Paul Robilliard 
Director 
Greenfield Housing 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Paul, 

11 WATER 
Department of P!anning 

14 JAN 2015 

Scanning Room 

RE: Area 20 Precinct, North West Growth Centre 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the exhibition of Area 20 Precinct, North West 
Growth Centre. 

Sydney Water in principle supports the proposed planning control amendments of the State 
Environment Planning Policy (Sydney region Growth Centres) 2006. 

Stormwater and Water Cycle Management 

The revised planning for Area 20 proposes the removal of Sydney Water as the acquisition 
authority for trunk drainage. This is consistent with our current position regarding further trunk 
drainage acquisitions in Rouse Hill. 

Blacktown City Council will acquire and manage the creek and trunk drainage corridor in this 
area. Sydney Water requests that Council considers for consistency the content of the current 
Sydney Water Plan of Management for trunk drainage land at Rouse Hill when developing their 
plans of management for this area. 

Sydney Water E-Planning 
Sydney Water has an email address for planning authorities to submit statutory or strategic 
planning documents for review. This email address is urbancrowthsydneywatercom.au 

If you require any further information, please contact Hannah Gilvear of the Urban Growth 
Branch on 02 8849 5296 or e-mail hannah.qilvearsydneywater.com.au 

Yours Sincerely 

Greg Jo lin 
A/Manager, Growth Strategy 
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